
Suggested Auctioneer Proposal: 

 

The Henderson County Board of Education is requesting proposals from qualified and 

experienced auctioneers to conduct a surplus equipment and materials sale.  The 

surplus auction is proposed to be held on September 23, 2015.   

 

Interested and qualified auctioneers shall submit proposals listing qualifications, 

experience and references to the Henderson County Board of Education, Attention: 

Steve Steiner, Assistant Superintendent of Administration, 1805 Second Street, 

Henderson, KY  42420 no later than July 31, 2015. Proof of certification must 

accompany the written proposal. 

 

The Owner reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and/or waive any 

informalities in proposals received where such acceptance, rejection, or waiver is 

considered to be in the interest of the Owner. 


